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Memorandum to Council 

2023-M-153 

 

Subject: Unfinished Business – Vacant Seat 

Agenda Date: July 13th 2023 

Attachments:   
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Council can make the appropriate resolution(s) at the meeting to direct Staff appropriately. 

 
INFORMATION 
 
At the last Working Session of Council, Council declared the seat of former Councillor Leudke as vacant. 
 
Council has yet to determine how this seat will be filled.  While there is a report later concerning a notice 
of motion on this same topic, presently, the Municipal Act sets Council’s options as directing Staff to 
prepare the necessary documents for a By-Election or to appoint an individual who is willing to accept 
the positon.  The Municipal Act is silent how this selection is to be made. 
 
Related, Councillor Leudke was also our Community Emergency Management Coordinator (CEMC).  Our 
alternate CEMC is Sabrina Pandolfo so, in the interim, we still have a conduit to Emergency Management 
Ontario.  To support our alternate CEMC, both Chief Sanderson and Craig Davidson have completed the 
CEMC training. 
 
Councillor Leudke was also one of the three members of Council appointed to the Committee of 
Adjustment.   
 
Direction regarding the CEMC and the Committee of Adjustment could wait until the seat has been filled. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator/Acting Clerk 


